
Hi Zoe, 

I see that the new meeting for 10 Lowe’s Lane is Jan 19th. Unfortunately, I will be out of town for work and 
won’t be able to attend. At this point I have forwarded on all of my concerns, so I will not ask for another 
extension. I would appreciate any updates as they become available.

I assume he already has some sort of active permit based on the fact as I type this he is putting new windows in 
the back of the house.

Thank you,
Jennifer Cole
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